
Manitowoc Public School District

May 19, 2022

Hello MPSD community,

The board met with Joe Sheehan, our consultant from School Exec Connect on Wednesday May

18, 2022. We identified key characteristics we would like in an interim position. We will also

have a 10-12 person focus group of key school personnel to provide us with a list of

characteristics that are important to them. We approved the ad that will be used and have

authorized Joe to post the position to various sites. We hope to narrow our pool of applications

to interview in the next few weeks.

Sincerely,

Stacey E. Soeldner

President MPSD Board of Education

soeldners@mpsd.school (preferred)

920-973-9238 (mobile)
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